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ACTIVITIES CLUB

President - Carmen Wallin	 941-483-4527

Vice President - Lucille Mitton	 941-504-3349

Secretary - Susan Smith	 508-240-8526

Treasurer - Judy Oberdick 	 741-312-9245

Members at Large:

Gail Pellitteri	 941-882-4065

Joyce Blackney	 941-451-9959

Reni Wulfken   	 802-282-6984

NOTE: All articles for the newsletter must be in Microsoft Word, 
because I am unable to open PDF files or articles that have 

been scanned. Thank you for yor cooperation.

SANDALWOOD NEWSLETTER STAFF
Only articles submitted to Gail Pellitteri

 will be forwarded to the printer.

Please submit information to:
Gail Pellitteri

gbpell@yahoo.com
941-882-4065

SANDALWOOD BOARD 

OF DIRECTORS
Regina Fortin, President	 978-790-0810	 2022
rl4tin@aol.com 

Sandra Marsocci, V.President	 941-492-5742 	 2020
sandyjoe23@comcast.net 

Janet Wnek, Treasure	 941-223-1819	 2021
janet3147@comcast.net

Tony Koss, Secretary	 413-537-9977	 2022
melha04@earthlink.net 

Directors
David Alvis	 734-795-3154	 2022
alviswithana@aol.com

Barbara Moore	 810-537-2450	 2020
blmoore2020@yahoo.com

Larry Reed	 978-855-6364	 2021
lare405@gmail.com 

The Sandalwood Board of Directors has the responsi-
bility of administrating the wishes of the Shareholders.

Contact any board member with your concerns or sug-
gestions. They will act in the best interest of the park.

Written comments may be sent to the office.  
sandalwoodoffice@gmail.com
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AMENITIES AT SANDALWOOD PARK
Office The office is open for business 9 am – noon  

Board Meetings are held the second Wednesday of each month November thru April

Shareholders Annual Meeting is always the third Thursday of January at 2pm

Maintenance Fees are due the 1st of January, April, July and October.  It is encouraged to use automatic pay.  
(Please see the office for a form). If you are not on automatic pay, you should have a coupon book for your pay-
ments.   If you have misplaced your coupon book, please mail payments to:

Sandalwood Park HOA  P.O. Box 4008.   Sarasota, Fl.  34230-4008
Checks should be made out to. Sandalwood Park HOA

Newsletters are distributed the first week of each month.  Volunteers distribute from January through April.   
May through December the newsletters can be picked up at the clubhouse.  The newsletter is also on our web-
site.

Directories    One directory per household is available in the office. 

IMPORTANT PHONE NUMBERS ARE LISTED IN THE DIRECTORY AND NEWSLETTER

Trash and Recycling are on Thursdays……….Fridays if there is a holiday during that week

CABLE TV   BASIC CABLE is free to all shareholders.  Please call or go to Comcast/Xfinity office for your digi-
tal box.   All other services will be billed to you directly. (DVR, internet, etc)

1617 US 41 Bypass S, Venice, Fl.    888-266-2278

Clubhouse is open to all shareholders.   Should the office be closed, use your key.   Unless open for an event, 
please do not access the clubhouse between the hours of 10pm and 6am.   Your key to access the clubhouse 
also gives you access to the back gate on Pinebrook Road.

Laundry  There are two washers and two dryers available at a cost of $1.75 per machine and may be used by 
renters/visitors.  We also have clotheslines should you prefer air drying.

Bocce & Shuffleboard equipment is located in the small shed near the shuffleboard courts.  Keys to the shed 
are located in the exercise room and are hanging above the light switch.

Website   Sandalwoodpark.com

Mowing   Lawns are mowed every other week during the winter months.   Every week as the weather warms 
and the grass grows faster.   

Plantings  All new plantings must be submitted for approval.  
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SANDALWOOD PARK 

July/August 2016  Page 5  

 

Many thanks to:  

Lois Cottrill,  

Louise & Tony Maldonato,  

Judy McLochlin,  

and Regina Fortin  

For cleaning all the bingo cards.  They look almost 
new.  The bingo players and I really appreciate 

all your hard work.   

Thanks again.  

Rich Wnek 

Procedure for submitting 
articles to OnTrac Publishing 

for the Newsletter.
All articles and information for the Newsletter 

are to be submitted only through the 
Sandalwood Editor.

Only information sent by the editor will 
be published in the newsletters.

All articles for the newsletter must be in 
Microsoft Word, because I am unable to open 
PDF files or articles that have been scanned. 

Thank you for yor cooperation.

Articles must be submitted on or before 
the 13th of the month.

Editor information is on page two.

Please be respectful of 
your neighbors, do not 

walk through  their property.
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Many thanks to all of you for making another Clubhouse 
& Mobile Home Sale a success! The money collected 
at the end of the day was $4,370.68!  The breakdown 
for each area of the sale is as follows:
		  Boutique	             $    510.66
		  Bakery 		  $    513.92
		  Hot Dog Sales		 $    544.50
		  General Sales   	 $ 1,720.60
		  Furniture		  $ 1,019.00
		  Carport Fees		  $      62.00

A “Big Thank You” to our furniture movers Mike Fleming, 
Bob Eugaire and Tom Blackney and the fellows who 
joined in to help move things to resident houses, the 
clubhouse and cars of the buyers. We really appreci-
ate you guys. You definitely contributed greatly to the 
success of the furniture sales! Once Charlotte Rivard’s 
team took hold of those items, they cleaned, dusted, 
repaired and arranged them in a display that proved to 
be so attractive that it was the highlight of the day. Kudos 
to you gals for working so diligently on this project, your 
profit margin was outstanding!

Linda Fleming headed the bake sale this year with the 
help of Diane Souza. These gals created a very ap-
pealing look to our baked goods by using deep purple 
and white table cloths as a background to set off all the 
tasty treats and freshly baked cinnamon rolls. Yum, Yum, 
thanks to all the Sandalwood bakers, we could not do 
this without you!
 
Once again Susan Smith, our Boutique Lady, chose an 
outfit for the day that complimented the wares in her 
“little shop”.  Her glitzy, dangling gold & silver fringed 
dress would have worked well for a roaring twenties 
party along with dancing the Charleston!  We can always 
count on Susan to add sparkle to our day.

Larry Moore and his team did a great job cooking and 
serving up those grilled hot dogs and trimmings. Thanks 
to Tom and Sally Thompson for buying the food for 
our lunch time crowd. Not to forget mentioning Sally’s 
Coney Sauce and diced onions, two very necessary 
condiments to give those dogs a kick!

We are grateful to Sam Dicks as well as Bubba, who is 
always so gracious to bring his sound equipment along 
with his musical abilities to entertain our lunchtime 
crowd. Thanks to Bubba’s wife and two of our park res-
idents, Johanna Lauzon and Bob Koons for completing 
this group of songsters. 

Clubhouse And Carport Sale
New to the workings of this year’s sale are Joyce 
Blackney and her husband Tom.  They did a wonderful 
job of collecting and storing the furniture and other 
contributions. Joyce was so dedicated to this event that 
she took home all the fabric items, washed, folded and 
stored them away in her home to insure their sale ability.  
Lucille Mitton was also a partner in the Blackney team 
and many other aspects of this sale, we are grateful for 
her help.  Joyce and Tom also ran errands in and out of 
the park and helped in setting up the tables and tearing 
them down once the day ended.  They did so much to 
lessen the workload of running this event.  They were a 
joy to have on our team. 

In conclusion, it takes a village…… to carry out this rath-
er large event at Sandalwood.  So many of you worked 
this sale starting from Wednesday and onto Saturday, 
some ran back to the clubhouse to accept, price and 
arrange last minute contributions on Friday. We are 
grateful for your willingness to help us so late in the day. 
And a thank you for the set up and tear down crews, to 
the people who cleaned, priced and placed items, the 
cashiers and baggers, the bakers and hot dog cooks 
and servers. Let us not forget the people who stayed to 
haul off all the leftover items.  A special thanks to Tom 
Underhill who spent all day assessing and pricing the 
bikes and outdoor equipment and then worked in the 
hot sun to successfully sell the majority of those items.  

Last but not least, Connie Bressler, who is always 
faithful and willing to roll up her sleeves. She also has 
great common sense to make the event run smoothly. 
Thanks Connie!  No doubt, Sandalwood is a great place 
to be because of the caring and generous spirit of this 
community. 

Donna, Joyce and Connie

CHECK, PLEASE
Since having our dinner parties catered, it has become 
apparent that we need a better way to keep track of 
ticket sales. Going forward, payment for events MUST 
be made by check payable to SAC. If you do not have a 
checking account, we will certainly accommodate you 
but all others must have a check in hand.  This is also 
proof of payment should you misplace your ticket(s). 
Thank you all for your cooperation in this matter.
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If you plan on renting your property, either as a new 
rental or a renewal, please review the regulations 
before you accept any money or sign a rental agree-
ment. All rentals require approval by the Board.  All 
Renters are required to have a background check 
as well as signing a document that they have read 
and understand the Rules and Regulations as they 
apply to Renters.

Did You Know...

 

St. Patrick’s Bash
The annual Smith Family St. Patrick’s Bash took place this year at Susan and Mike Smith’s home on Boxwood.  
Susan and Mike throw this party every year and the entire park is invited.  All you need to do is bring your own 
adult beverage and a finger food to share.  People who are Irish, think they’re Irish, wish they were Irish or don’t 
care if they’re Irish gathered at the Smith home and 
enjoyed a great social afternoon.  As coincidence 
would have it, it was also Dave Alvis’s birthday.  Ev-
eryone welcomed Dave to the Social Security era 
with song and cake.  It was a great afternoon.  Thanks 
to two great hosts, Susan and Mike Smith.  If you 
missed this year, you won’t want to miss next year.
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Showcase 2020
WOW!  Next year’s Showcase is going to be great!  Last 
year, we announced that we would do a “Favorites” 
series.  We had the Showcase attendees select their 
top three choices of the performers we have had over 
the years.  Luckily, we have been able to hire two of the 
top three entertainers that people wanted to see again.  
First on the list was Red Hot & Blue Collar, but they are 
not performing anymore due to a divorce. 
 
Our first show won’t be until January 19, which will be 
better for the snowbirds who come south a little later.  
The ticket sale will also be later, but that date won’t be 
selected until SAC makes out next year’s calendar.

Like all the series on TV that end the season with a cliff 
hanger, we’ll do the same and not announce next year’s 
three fantastic shows until next season.   YOU WON’T 
WANT TO MISS IT.

CONSIDERATION PLEASE
The Sandalwood Board of Directors is here to serve 
you, the Shareholders.  We are also Shareholders, 
retirees and volunteers for our positions.  We ask that 
you give us consideration when making requests.  If an 
emergency situation arises for something that needs to 
be addressed immediately, please feel free to contact 
any of us at any time on any day.  If there is a situation 
that does not need immediate attention, that can be 
addressed during normal business hours, please con-
tact us during those hours.  You can also contact the 
office from 9:00am to noon on weekdays, leave a voice 
message on the office phone or email your request to 
the office at sandalwoodoffice@gmail.com. The list of 
the Board of Directors, and their contact information is 
listed on page 2 of the monthly Sandalwood Newsletter.

Singles Wanted
Please try to bring small bills to any activity that requires 
singles and/or fives (50/50, trivia, horse races, ice cream 
social, etc.).  It is often difficult to make change for a 
$20.  Thank you for your cooperation.

KEEPING CUSTOMERS 
HAPPY SINCE 1974

Phone : (941)485-8572
857 U.S. 41 Bypass S.,  Venice FL  34285

Email : venicecooling@gmail.com

Contact Us

We are a small, neighborhood AC company.  
We are a team of technicians, not salesmen, 
and the same familiar face will greet you at 
your home.
Customers depend on Venice Cooling quality 
as well as affordable air conditioning repair, 
maintenance, and replacement installations.

Check out our 5-Star 
Google Reviews!

MOBILE HOME AC UNIT 
LOWEST PRICE GUARANTEE

Fill out our online form at this web address: goo.gl/Ss7ftN

If we are not the lowest comparable price,  just present a 
valid written proposal and we will beat it by $100

www.venicecoolingandheating.com

Fl. Lic# CAC055542
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PROPOSED REGULATON CHANGE
At the March Board of Directors meeting, the wording for a regulation change was approved.  It is shown below 
in BOLD.  The change to the regulation will be voted on at the April 10, 2019 Board Meeting.  The meeting will be 
held at 10:00am in the clubhouse.

The reason for the modification to regulation 7.8 is to restrict the type golf carts to only electric.  Currently, there 
are no other types of golf carts in Sandalwood Park.  If other types of carts are allowed, we could potential get 
into a noise situation.  More importantly, we could have a problem with gas storage in sheds.  

VII Vehicles
7.8   Golf carts are permitted within the park, but must be registered at the park office and operated safely under 
the following guidelines:

•	 Golf Cart Registration Form must be completed and signed by all applicants.

•	 Golf Carts must be properly registered and a current proof of insurance on file with Management before 
it can be operated in the park.

•	 The Golf Cart owners will place 4 inch reflective numbers of the owners unit number on each side of the 
golf cart at time of registration and before the golf cart can be operated in the park. These numbers must be 
displayed while the golf cart is in operation in the park.

•	 No golf cart can be operated within the park by anyone younger than 16 years of age.

•	 Only one golf cart is allowed per home.

•	 Golf Carts must be parked on driveways, never on the grass.

•	 Golf Carts must follow all the rules and regulations of motorized vehicles.

•	 Golf Carts must be equipped with headlights and red taillights if operated before sunrise and after sunset.

•	 Only electric golf carts are allowed.
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TICKET SALES
Since we can no longer sell tickets through the office, 
SAC has decided to open a “box office” in the activity 
room of the clubhouse. During the two weeks prior to a 
ticketed event, tickets will be available on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays 10:00-12:00.  Easter dinner tickets will be sold 
on April 2nd, 4th, 9th and 11th.  For your convenience, 
box office schedules will always be listed in the news-
letter. Starting next season, tickets may be purchased 
for several or all of our events at the same time. Please 
remember that checks are the preferred payment. 

We have been advised that we MUST pay sales tax 
on each ticket sold for our events (hey, who knew?!).  
Starting next season, an additional charge of $1.00 will 
be added to each ticket to help cover the state’s due.  
We hope you understand our situation and the need 
for the increase.   All complaints should be sent to the 
governor’s office-haha.

Easter Dinner
Our annual Easter dinner will be held 
on Easter, April 21st at 2:00.  Although 
details are still being worked out, we 
will be having a catered traditional 
Easter ham dinner with all the trim-
mings.  Keep an eye on the bulletin 
board for menu and price per ticket.  
Remember, tickets will only be sold 

April 2nd, 4th, 9th and 11 from 10:00-12:00 in the activity 
room and must be paid for by check.

Last Dance
Our season is coming to an end and many of 
you will be leaving soon. Even more the rea-
son to make sure you come to our last dance 
on April 6th, 7:00-10:00.  Our entertainment 

this year is new to Sandalwood; Twice as Nice is taking 
the stage.  You may have seen them at the Moose or 
other venues around the area.  They’re 
very good and will have you on the dance 
floor.  So, mark it on your social calendar, 
put on your dancing shoes and come. 
As usual, there is a $5.00 admission at 
the door.
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SANDALWOOD PARK HOMEOWNERS, INC.
A Corporation Not-for-Profit 

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
February 13, 2019

A Board of Directors meeting was scheduled for 10:00 A.M. on February 13, 2019, in the Clubhouse.

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 A.M. by the Property Manager, Joe Marsh, CAM. 

Notice of the meeting was posted on the property prior to the meeting in accordance with the requirements of 
the Association Documents and Florida Statutes.  

The following Directors were in attendance:
  Regina Fortin    Sandra Marsocci    Janet Wnek   Tony Koss    
  Larry Reed        Barbara Moore       Dave Alvis           

UNDER THE HEADING OF READING AND APPROVAL OF MINUTES, a motion was made and seconded to 
official records of the Association.

UNDER THE HEADING OF DIRECTOR REPORTS: 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT: Report given by Ms. Fortin.

•	 Update on new Laundry company and equipment.
•	 Update on FPL lights and Univ. of Florida tie down project
•	 Phone calls to Board Members 

MANAGER’S REPORT: by Joe Marsh, CAM

COMMITTEE REPORT’S: 
•	 Operations: by Mr. Alvis

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:
Matters relating to proposed landscaping in pool area:  by Ms. Fortin the matter has been deferred pending sod 
and irrigation proposals.

Matters relating to replace the cable channel box or use Facebook:  Ms. Wnek gave an update to the cost of 
maintaining channel 195 vs. utilizing Facebook for cost savings.

Matters relating to replace viburnum plants with fencing: Discussion

Matters relating to selecting a pool contractor and award bid: A Motion by Mr.Alvis and Seconded by Ms. Wnek, 
and it was unanimously;

VOTED 19-07; to award the pool resurface bid to Galaxie Pool with the amount not to exceed $35,000.00. 
Motion Passed 

NEW BUSINESS: 
Matters relating to CD renewal: A Motion by Ms. Wnek and Seconded by Mr. Koss, and it was unanimously;
VOTED 19-07; to renew the CD.
Motion Passed 
Shareholder Comments

•	 Discussion regarding sound system repair in the clubhouse
With no further business to come before the Board, upon a motion made by Ms. Fortin and seconded by Ms. 
Wnek, the meeting adjourned at 10:39 A.M.
______________________
Joe Marsh, CAM
Managing Agent for
Sandalwood Park Homeowners, Inc.
Dated this 13th day of February 2019.
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SANDALWOOD ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE
Minutes of March 12, 2019 Board Meeting
Opened at 10:00 am with Pledge led by President Carmen Wallin
Secretary’s Report:  Motion made by Secretary Susan Smith to accept the February minutes as printed in the 
March Sandalwood Park newsletter.  Second by Lucille Mitton.
Treasurer’s Report:  Motion to accept by Lucille Mitton.  Second by Gail Pellitteri.
Committee Reports:  All regularly scheduled activities are running smoothly and well attended.  Shuffleboard and 
Bocce are ending their tournament season with a Pizza Party on March 21.  Sign ups for next year are on the 
clubhouse bulletin board.  Remember that the shuffleboard and bocce courts are available any time for playing at 
your leisure.  A key to the shed for equipment is in the Exercise Room.  If you do use it REMEMBER to return it.

Old Business:
Valentine’s Day Dinner/Dance:  Despite last minute music changes, everyone was pleased with the evening’s 
dinner and dancing afterwards.  Kudos to Gail Pellitteri and her crew for another successful event.
Showcase:  The third and final showcase of the season was a rousing success.  Thank you, Carmen, and your 
committee for your diligent efforts in securing top notch performers.
Pancake Breakfast:  Everyone continues to enjoy the food and camaraderie at Tony Ellis’ breakfast spread.  We 
all look forward to these next year.  Thanks to all the kitchen chefs and their assistants.
Clubhouse and Carport Sale:  Judy Oberdick, Treasurer, reported a net of $3,963.48.  THANKS to everyone who 
helped; and especially to Joyce Blackney, Donna Eckman and Connie Bressler for their work and coordination 
of all the details.  There was significant discussion and input from the board and those present at the meeting re: 
the need for new leadership and options.  Information will be forthcoming as the Board determines what to do.
 Gail reminded us that the due date for newsletter articles to appear in the April Sandalwood Newsletter is March 
13th.

New Business:
St. Patrick’s Dinner/Karaoke:  About 80 people have signed up.  It was suggested that next year ham be offered 
as an option to the corned beef.  This would require you to make your meat choice at the time of your ticket pur-
chase, thus indicating your choice by your ticket color.  Since the caterer would have to know how many of each 
to prepare for, there could be no changes accepted the night of the event. 

Ticket Sales for Events:
Since we can no longer sell tickets through the office, it was suggested and adopted that next year’s sales for our 
ticketed events will be made available during given “Box Office” hours two weeks prior to the event at the clubhouse.  
Tickets will be sold for any and all events on Tuesdays and Thursday 10:00-12:00.  For example, you can purchase 
tickets in November not only for Christmas, but also for the Valentine’s Dinner, St. Pat’s Day, Easter, Picnic, and/
or the Showcase.  Tickets, however, will be non refundable.   Note:  Box Office days/hours for the Easter Dinner 
ticket sales will be April 2nd ,4th ,9th and 11th 10:00-12:00. 

Now that we are selling tickets for our events, we have been advised that we MUST pay sales tax.  This will mean 
a ticket increase of $1.00 per ticketed event for next year.  In other words, we are not increasing the event ticket 
cost to cover our expenses, but are charging the extra $1.00 to help cover the sales tax.  For example, what cost 
$15.00 this year will cost $16.00 next year. 

Annual Picnic:  Barb Moore, Chair, reported that all is under control and looks forward to another fun-filled time. 

Events Supplies:  Barb Moore, “Supply Manager, ” reported that, with Board approval, she is switching to paper 
products rather than plastic. Besides being cheaper, it is also eco-friendlier.  The plates she showed us were heavy 
duty and appeared that they would withstand cold as well as hot items. This change will be ‘piloted’ at the Pizza 
Party and the Snowbird Farewell.  

(Continued on next page)
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Upcoming Events
42nd Street:  Sunday, March 17 at 2:00 p.m. at Venice 
Theater

Movie Night:  Sunday, March 17 at 7:00 at the Clubhouse
Gospel Sing:  Sunday, March 24 at 6:00 at the Clubhouse

Snowbird Farewell:  Sunday, March 31 at 3:00 p.m. on 
the Patio.  BYOB and a snack to share.  Lemonade will 
be provided. 

Note:
The 2019-2020 calendar and budget will be voted on 
at the April 9th SAC Board Meeting.   Please plan to 
attend this meeting.  Your input is essential for effective 
planning and successful implementation.

Board officers and members for 2019-20 will also be 
presented at this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Susan Smith, Secretary

(Activities Committee continued)
Email Addresses Wanted

In order to facilitate getting updated 
information to residents re: events 
and activities, the SAC Board would 
like to request that you give us your 
email address for the purpose of such 
announcements and reminders.  This 

list will only be used by the Board members.  If you would 
like to be on this list, please send your name and email 
address to Susan Smith, Secretary, (susansmith6699@
gmail.com) by Oct. 31.  Besides seeking email address-
es, we are also looking for someone who would be willing 
to enter this list into a computer, so it will be available for 
use by next season.  Please contact a Board member 
if you are interested.

Susan Smith
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APRIL
2nd - SAC agenda-10:00
2nd - Box Office 10:00-12:00
3rd - SPH agenda-9:00
4th - Box Office 10:00-12:00
6th - Dance-7:00-10:00
7th-  Guest sign up for Easter dinner
8th - Trivia-6:30
9th -  SAC board-10:00
9th - Box Office 10:00-12:00
10th -  SPH board-10:00
11th - Box Office 10:00-12:00
14th -  Sign down for Easter dinner
21st -  Easter dinner-2:00
22nd -  Trivia – 6:30

SUMMER ACTIVITIES
May 4th – Kentucky Derby
May 18th – Preakness
June 8th – Belmont
July 4th – Picnic
Sept 2nd – Ice Cream Social
Halloween Party - October 26th

REGULAR ACTIVITIES
•	 Huff & Puff-MWF 9:00 
•	 Cards & Poker-Wed. 6:00
•  Euchre- Thurs. 7:00-Jan.-April
•	 Bingo-Tues. & Fri. 6:30 
•	 SCC-Thurs. 9:00-11:00-Jan-April
•	 Shuffleboard Mon. & Fri. 1:00 Jan.-March 
•	 Bocce- Tues, Wed & Thurs. Jan- March 
•	 Mah Jongg-Mon. 1:00 
•	 Tuesday lunches-12:30 
•	 Line dancing-Thurs.-6:30
•	 Trivia 2nd and 4th Monday Apr-Nov 6:30
•	 Cardio-M-S -8:00
•	 Water aerobics-Mon, Wed & Fri -10:00-Jan-March

SAC CALENDAR FOR 2019
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Sub Floor Repair
New Flooring Installation

(941) 243-7561 or (800) 377-7885(941) 243-7561 or (800) 377-7885

Soft Floors?
• Sub-Floor Repair/Replace
• New Laminate Flooring Install

Are Your
Floors
Unsafe?

Are Your
Floors
Unsafe?

ESTIMATES &
SMILES ALWAYS FREE

10 Yrs
Exp.

10 Yrs
Exp.

INSURED &
FAMILY

OPERATED

State Licensed
Mobile Home Installer

# IH-1110636


